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Thursday 19th September 2024 

  
Dear Parents/Carers  
  
We are offering parents/carers of children in Reception the opportunity to take part in 
some art and craft workshops with our specialist art teacher Mrs Oliver. These workshops 
will provide an opportunity for you to work with your child and meet other parents. The 
workshops will take place on Friday mornings starting from Friday 27th September until 
Friday 25th October. They will run from 9am until 10am in the art studio. If you would like to 
attend these workshops, please can you return the slip below to school by Monday 23rd 
September. 
If demand for spaces is high, we will be offering additional workshops after October half 
term from Friday 8th November until Friday 13th December. 
 
Please note there will be no workshop on Friday 4th October.  
 
Your sincerely, 
 

E.Young 

 

Mrs Young 
Head of School  
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
To Colmers Farm Primary School   
  
I would like to apply for a place at the parent/carer art and craft workshops (insert your 
name and name of your child):  
  
Parent/Carer_______________________  
  
Child ___________________________ in class _________  
  
Parental/Carer signature: ________________________         Date:__________________
   
 
 
 
 


